PHILLIP S GEORGES ruic

June 19, 2024

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL
9589 0710 5270 0705 4973 31

Milwaukee City Clerk
Attention: Joanna Polanco

200 East Wells Street, Suite 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: RESCHEDULING APPEAL HEARING

Our Client: Ashley Smith
Date of Loss: 05/24/2023

. City Attorney Claim No.: E -1198;
City Clerk's Appeal No.: 231590

Dear Ms. Polanco:
We are in receipt of your letter dated June 14, 2024, which was received in our office on June 18, 2024.

I am unable to attend the hearing scheduled for June 24, 2024, as I do have a previously scheduled
hearing in the State of Virginia on the same date.

I would ask that this matter be scheduled for October 28, 2024, when my schedule is available. The other
earlier available dates I have hearings on those dates as well. I do have to travel from Nashville,
Tennessee, so your consideration would be appreciated.

I look forward to your earliest response.

You may direct any future correspondence to the attention of my paralegal, Trisha De Young. Her contact
information is below.

E: trisha@wolfpacklawyers.com
P: (615) 486-4115 ext. 707

Very Truly Yours,
Phillip S. Georges, PLLC

—

Phillip S. Georges
Attorney

801 18" Ave S.e Nashville TN 37203
223 E. City Hall Ave. e Suite 216  Norfolk VA 23510
790 N. Milwaukee St. e Suite 200C ¢ Milwaukee WI 53202
4808 N. 24™ St. e Suite 150 « Phoenix, AZ 85016
Phone: 615-486-4115  Fax: 615-576-8668
www.wolfpacklawyers.com
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